
 

City Council Meeting - Public hearing  
Tuesday, May 9, 2023 | 6:30 pm 

 

Motion to open the public hearing for annexation made by Jamie Cain, seconded by Rick Emsweller. Voice vote, all ayes no 
nays. Motion passes. 

Sarah Hamer presented the nine properties that are requesting annexation into the City.  

City Attorney Chris Stephen reminded everyone that this is a public hearing, therefore no action will be taken by the Council. 
Members of the public are allowed to speak if they have followed the correct protocol. 

Nancy Schroeder of 1996 W I74 Frontage Road asked if this was the only meeting where there will be a public hearing or a 
meeting for additional information. She was informed that this meeting was for the annexation only. If there is ever to be any 
development in that area, there will be additional meetings as deemed necessary to the scope of the project. 

Landon Crites of 2605 N County Road 250 W asked if there were going to be plans for development in that property or why 
the City is requesting to annex the property. Chris Stephen reminded him that it is the individual property owners who are 
requesting to be annexed into the City, not necessarily the City requesting the properties. 

Motion to close the public hearing made by Jamie Cain, seconded by Darrell Poling. Voice vote, all ayes no nays. Motion 
passes. 

Meeting closed at 6:35 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Signatures on following page) 


